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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 6:10 AM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Ideas from 11/30 "OMR -- Salvage and Metrics" discussion


Attachments: 2018.11.30_OMR criteria clarification ideas_DRAFT__JSS.docx


I added some additional comments toyour document. If you are OK with them we can send them out as an


update to Josh and company.


On Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 5:01 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Josh, Elissa, Mike, Jeff -- Suggested edits and ideas from this morning's discussion are captured in the


attached document. Reminder that the base document dates to 11/26, so is not current, but was deemed close


enough to support our discussion on onset and offramp criteria.


Garwin -- cc'ing you FYI.


Josh -- Note that I did NOT include Katrina on this e-mail in case you and your staff wanted to review/revise


before sharing with her.


Thanks, all, and hope you some ROC-free moments this weekend.


Barb


--

Barb Byrne

Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


--
Jeffrey S. Stuart, M.S.

Fishery Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814-4706


Office: 916-930-3607

J.Stuart@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

